
LANE Anne 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Ken Smith [Ken.Smith@premiers.qld.gov.au] 
Monday, 23 August 2010 8:29AM 
GRIERSON Mal 

Subject: 

Thanks Mal 

From: Mal Grierson 
To: Ken Smith 

Re: CBRC 

Sent: M on Aug 23 08:28:00 2010 
Subject: FW: CBRC 

Ken, 

~ is reflects your comments. 

Will let you know as soon as I can reach Robert. 

Mal 

From: MACDONALD Natalie 
Sent: Monday, 23 August 2010 7:46 AM 
To: GRIERSON Mal 
Subject: CBRC 

Mal, heard from Michael Walsh over the weekend. Michael is very supportive of the submission and feels that it will 
-!A. liver Health the flexibility they need whilst maintaining the stability of the system. He is not convinced however that 

'l DP will take this view in the CBRC meeting. 

Natalie 

***************************** Disclaimer ***************************** 

The contents of this electronic message and any attachments are intended only for the addressee 
and may contain privileged or confidential information. They may only be used for the purposes 
for which they were supplied. If you are not the addressee, you are notified that any transmission, 
distribution, downloading, printing or photocopying of the contents of this message or attachments 
is strictly prohibited. The privilege of confidentiality attached to this message and attachments is 
not waived, lost or destroyed by reason of mistaken delivery to you. If you receive this message in 
error please notify the sender by return e-mail or telephone. 

Please note: the Department of Public Works carries out automatic software scanning, filtering 
and blocking of E-mails and attachments (including emails of a personal nature) for detection of 
viruses, malicious code, SPAM, executable programs or content it deems unacceptable. All 
reasonable precautions will be taken to respect the privacy of individuals in accordance with the 
Information Privacy Act 2009 (Qid). Personal information will only be used for official purposes, 
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